
LAFLA is reaching out to its neighbors to garner input on parking concerns along Whittier Blvd. 
and Amalia Ave. that residents may have. We have been in touch with the County of Los 
Angeles Department of Transportation to determine if we can modify parking on Whittier Blvd. 
so that businesses can park longer during the day, which would discourage parking on 
residential streets like Amalia. 

LAFLA is constructing a new facility on the current location which will increase on-site parking 
from zero spaces to nine spaces.  These parking changes would be in conjunction to this new 
project.  This survey is to garner input on potential new parking hours that could be installed on 
Whittier Blvd. Please feel free to contact our site director, Lynn Etkins, letkins@lafta.org (323) 
801-7911, should you have any additional concerns or information that you would like to share
directly with our team.

If you prefer, you may answer this survey electronically by going to this web address: 
https://forms.gle/xmthnwDUAESs1RCQA. Thank you for completing the survey. 

Resident & Business Contact Information 
Date: 

Name: Street/Business Address: 

Company Name: Phone Number (optional): Email Address (optional): 

Parking Time Limit Survey Currently, there is a one-hour parking limitation along
Whittier Blvd from 7:00 AM to 6:00 PM seven days a week.

1) Do you support removing timed-parking limitations on Whittier Blvd. entirely?

☐ YES ☐ NO ☐ UNDECIDED

2) Do you support creating a new four-hour parking restriction along Whittier Blvd.?

☐ YES ☐ NO ☐ UNDECIDED

3) Do you support keeping the parking restrictions on Whittier Blvd. as is, one-hour?

☐ YES ☐ NO ☐ UNDECIDED

4) Please share any other public safety or community concerns that you would like to address.

Parking & Building 
Support Survey 

mailto:letkins@lafta.org
https://forms.gle/xmthnwDUAESs1RCQA


LAFLA is seeking entitlements for parking and loading space, which would allow us to deviate 
from requirements laid out in the Los Angeles County General Plan and/or the East Los Angeles 
Community Standards District (CSD) Community Plan. 

Please mark below to indicate your level of support for our building project. 

Building Design Support Petition 

1) Would you support our request for the following entitlements: a) Seeking a variance to 
increase the maximum building height from 40 feet to 47 feet and 3 inches, b) requesting a 
parking permit to allow an alternate loading area on site, c) calling for a permit to reduce the on-
site parking spaces required from 20 down to 9 spaces and to allow for 44% of parking spaces 
to be compact stalls. 

☐ YES ☐ NO ☐ MAYBE ☐ UNDECIDED

2) Or, would you support the project with any conditions? If so, please state your conditions.

3) If you do not support the project, please indicate why.

Building Design 
Support Petition 

Legal Aid Foundation of Los Angeles would like to thank you for 
taking the time to complete this survey. This project is only 

possible in partnership with the community. 

We appreciate your completing this survey; thank you! 

Please return this survey to letkins@lafla.org or Lynn Etkins, LAFLA, 1550 W. 8th Street, 
Los Angeles, CA 90017.




